
            

 

 Year 1 Attendance 
Party 

Thursday 23rd May 3pm- 4pm 
Each class at Parkdale has an 

attendance reward. This year children 
achieving at least 17 stars between 

Monday 22nd April until Friday 17th May 
will be invited to our Attendance Party. 
(One star is awarded for each full day 

of school attended)  
On the party day, children invited to the attendance 
reward can wear party clothes all day. They will join 
their class teachers for games and dancing at 3pm. 
They can be collected from the school office at 4pm.  

Invitations will be sent out on Monday 20th May.  


